
              
                      

 
SENATE 

STATE OF COLORADO 
DENVER 

 
November 23, 2019 

 

Ajit Pai, Chairman 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington DC 20554 

 

Please consider the appointment of John Fogle to the Intergovernmental Advisory Committee 

(IAC) of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). 

 

John brought his experience from the private sector to our City Council in Loveland, Colorado 

eight years ago. He leveraged that experience to serve as the driving force to lead a community 

coalition to bring Fiber Broadband to Loveland. He has the technical expertise and the political 

instinct to guide complicated concepts into reality. He worked diligently to bring diverse groups 

of opinions to the table in order to arrive at a workable solution. 

 

He has also played an important role at NCL, as a member of the Information, Technology and 

Communications Advisory Committee for almost 6 years. His current work, helping City staff 

modify codes to usher in 5G, will serve Loveland for many years to come. 

 

John’s dedication to Loveland has earned my support, and I believe he will be a valued member 

of the IAC Committee. 

 

 

Senator Rob Woodward 

 

Rob Woodward 
 

Senate District 15, Larimer County 

200 E. Colfax Ave 
Denver, CO 80203 

Capitol: 303-866-4853 
rob.woodward.senate@state.co.us 

 

COMMITTEES 
 

Member of: 
Finance 

Appropriations 
Statutory Revision 
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